
 

 Additional parking request:  South side of Potter Street for GSAFE Trick or Trot 

 

brainj@gsafewi.org sent on 9/20/18 

One thing we realized when we met that we didn't request for the south side of Potter St to also have 
parking removed for the event - we thought it was no parking all the time but realized it's just no parking 
on school days. We already requested the north side have parking removed - how can we adjust that 
request to include both sides of that stretch of Potter St.? – Brian 
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